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M E M O R A N D U M 
TO: David Whitaker, Director , Legislative Policy Division  

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council 

DATE:  January 24, 2022 

RE: Resolution Request for Financial Review Commission (FRC) Budget Receipt 

Extension  

 

This is to request a resolution urging the Financial Review Commission to extend the 

date of receipt of the budget from the City of Detroit to May 7th.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Cc:  Honorable Colleagues 

City Clerk 

MARY SHEFFIELD 

CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

DISTRICT 5 
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